
   AMO MEMO 
To: ALL 

From: Engineering Manager 

Date: 1 November 2019 

Re: Change of Engineering-In-Charge for GAM’s PGU Subang Operation and 
assignment of Engineering-In-Charge in MIAT. 

To streamline GAM AMO operation, some changes is deemed necessary.  LAE Engku Emri Bin 
Engku Abas, who is currently in charge of PGU operation in Subang will be reassigned to 
become an Engineer-In-Charge of operation in MIAT and to lead the planned 'Heavies Team' 
project effective from 4th November 2019.  
 
LAE Emri shall be responsible for the following: 
1) Lead the team in MIAT operation 
2) Lead the CHCSB's Robinson operation  
3) Support of AW139 and S76C operation whenever required (PGU, YTL, Hevilift etc.) 
4) Lead in setting up the requirement of 'Heavies Team' specialize for AW139 and AW189 
Scheduled Base Maintenance. 

The position of Engineer-In-Charge in PGU Subang will be replaced by LAE Cheang Weihong 
effective from 4th November 2019.  

All team members specifically in PGU and MIAT and GAM in general to give full support to this 
new appointment.  

Thank you 

Syafrul Yamani 


